
 
 

HAMILTON TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING  

REGARDING SHORT ROAD CLOSURE 
 

 
 
 
Date 12/6/18 
 
CALL TO ORDER 6:00pm Guest Count  0  Resident Count  5 
 
Present:  Conway, Duby, Iutzi, LaBoda, Wright  
 
Letters were sent to all residents impacted by the closure of Short Road regarding the public hearing. 
 
Residents requesting closure were present.  Neighbors living close by supporting the closure were also in 
attendance and a letter from another neighbor in support of the closure was read by Clerk LaBoda. 
 
Discussion on the closure of Short Road, located close to the corner of Cranberry Lake Road and Athey. 
 
Duby made a motion to allow the closure of Short Road, second by LaBoda. 
 
Roll call vote;  Iutzi   Yes 
   Conway  Yes 
   Duby   Yes 
   Iutzi   Yes 
   Wright   Yes 
 
Motion carried.   
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Iutzi, 2nd by Conway 
Adjourned @ 6:14pm      
 
 
 


